Staff Dress Code Policy
The following dress code has been designed to provide guidance on acceptable dress during business hours. This aims to ensure that all staff are smartly and professionally presented to parents/carers/carers, children and colleagues.

1 The uniform consists of a polo shirt and fleece worn with shorts, leggings or trousers. The polo shirt and fleece will be provided by the setting, the trousers/leggings/shorts can be from your own personal wardrobe.

2 Uniform must be worn at all times. The Setting will provide all staff with 2 polo shirts and 2 fleeces which may be replaced annually if required. Staff may purchase extra sets at a reduced price.

3 Sensible footwear must be worn at all times. High heels will not be appropriate. Staff should bring footwear that is appropriate for wearing in a woodland environment. It may be appropriate to bring indoor and outdoor shoes. We advise staff to wear closed toe shoes for safety reasons. Should staff choose to wear open toed shoes such as sandals or flip flops then they do so at their own risk. We do not accept any responsibility for any injury sustained due to the wearing of open toed footwear.
4 Rings, earrings, piercings and any other jewellery must be kept to a minimum and not pose a risk of injury to a child.

5 Tattoos are acceptable at the management's discretion. If we feel the tattoo is not appropriate to be seen by the children or parents then we reserve the right to request the staff member to keep it covered during work hours.
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